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For Our Community to Succeed, We Must P.U.L.L. Together to Read! 

 
What is the P.U.L.L. Campaign? 

Arts Holding Hands and Hearts, Inc. (AHHAH) spearheaded a grass roots campaign to put 100 lending 
libraries, called P.U.L.L. Stations, throughout Coatesville where children gather. 

 
“Take a Book, Read a Book, Leave a Book” 

We encourage people to TAKE the books from the P.U.L.L. stations to READ to children and then 
LEAVE books for others to read. 

 
Why Do We Need P.U.L.L.? 

A child's ability to read impacts their ability to succeed. Reading below grade level increases their 
chances of dropping out of school and being incarcerated. Many of our children are not being exposed 

to enough words and reading before age 5. As a result, 
 

OVER 1/3 OF OUR CHILDREN IN THE COATESVILLE AREA SCHOOL 
DISTRICT ARE READING AND WRITING BELOW GRADE LEVEL. 

 
P.U.L.L. Stations provide easy, free access to books. 

Now we need the community to come TOGETHER to READ! 
 

We Need Your Help! 
We can’t do this alone. Only TOGETHER can we create change. Here’s some ways you 

can help: donate books, sorting books at donation stations, restocking P.U.L.L. Stations, 
adopting a P.U.L.L. Station (making sure it is stocked with books provided by AHHAH), 

and spreading the word about P.U.L.L.! For more information, visit: 
www.artsholdinghandsandhearts.com 

@AHHAHearts   AHHAHArtsHoldingHandsandHearts 


